

PHONE 847 • 292 • 7170 FAX 847 • 292 • 7180 website: www.unitedafa.org

June 19, 2006

Jane Allen, Senior Vice President **Onboard Service United Airlines** P.O. Box 66100 Chicago, IL 60666

Dear Jane:

In the past, we have discussed enhancements for Worldwide travel benefits for Flight Attendants. Your recognition that this benefit is highly valued by Members of the Association of Flight Attendants and other employees is appreciated.

As you know, from our recent discussions, we believe that special accommodations and enhancements should be made available to Flight Attendants due to the unique nature of our work and where we may live.

Currently, several carriers offer unlimited jumpseats (somewhat a misnomer, since the actual seat may not be a jumpseat) but restrict that benefit to only those airlines that can offer reciprocal travel authority. We encourage a solution that will allow United Flight Attendants to participate in reciprocal agreements with other airlines; doing so will provide United Flight Attendants with many more travel options for commuting and pleasure travel.

We are prepared to work with United to establish Flight Attendant reciprocal cabin seat agreements with as many airlines as possible. The Association stands ready to discuss Contractual and Policy enhancements that are necessary to reflect the realities of today's commuting workforce and the values of a new United Airlines.

Sincerely

Greg Davidowitch, President United Master Executive Council